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Hello--
   I would like to see the salmon restored to the Eklutna River, and many who are
more knowledgable than myself have advocated how this can be done. 
   One cannot accomplish the return of the salmon runs, if one mile below the lake is
left dry.  
   Most persons realize this.  
   So it is hoped that the Owners will remove the Etklutna Dam so the salmon can
return.
   Let's get this one done right.      Thank you.   --MaryLee Hayes, 2611 Hiland Rd.,
Eagle River, AK 99577
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